Central Intelligence Agency (b)(6)

Wiashington, D.C. 20505

10 March 2009

APPROVED FOR RELEASE™
Mr. Matthew Scott Breay DATE: 03-01-2011

Reference: F-2009-00589
Dear Mr. Breay:

This is a final response to your 3 February 2009 Freedom of Information Act
(FOIA) request, received in the office of the Information and Privacy Coordinator on
25 February 2009, for information pertaining to, addressing or otherwise regarding
International Engineering & Venture Group (IEVG) located at 1700 Pennsylvania Avenue,
Suite 400, Washington D.C., 20006. Our records indicate that we already provided a
response to your previous request for the same information under reference number F-
2008-01215. We have enclosed a copy of our 23 May 2008 response for your
convenience.

Sincerely,

Bt 1. oton

Delores M. Nelson
Information and Privacy Coordinator

Enclosure






